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Minutes 
Selectmen Meeting  
October 29, 2014 

Public Session  
 

Attendees: 
Norman DeBoisbriand 
Peter Merrill 
 
Motion and Vote to Open the Public Session at 12:00 PM: 
 
Motion by Norman DeBoisbriand 
Second by Peter Merrill 
 
Vote: 
Norman DeBoisbriand Yes 
Peter Merrill Yes 
 
Discussion with Gina Gillis from Williams Scotsman Company 
Double Wide Trailer: 
A discussion took place centered on the specification of the double wide trailer needed to house 
the Kensington Police Department. Gina Gillis reviewed the proposal that was submitted to 
Chief Sielicki. After reviewing the plans it was determined that a few modifications needed to be 
made. The proposed modifications were to add secure entrance area and server closet that 
would house the computers for the department. Gina would redo the proposal and send to Peter 
Merrill. Peter will discuss at the next selectmen meeting scheduled for November 3, 2014.  A 
proposed delivery date was discussed. Gina stated if an order was received by the 1st of 
November they could deliver the trailer by the end of the month of November. 
 
Trash: 
Buzzy Felch brought some information in regard to the proposal for the waste disposal. He 
reviewed the proposal with the Board members in attendance. Peter Merrill stated he would 
bring this up at the selectmen meeting scheduled on November 3, 2014  
 
Motion and Vote to Adjourn the Public Session 
 
Motion to Close the Public Session by Norman DeBoisbriand 
Second to the Motion by Peter Merrill 
 
Vote: 
Norman DeBoisbriand Yes 
Peter Merrill Yes 
 
The session was closed at 1:15 PM 


